
In all correspondence, 
please refer to: 

NAFO/24-252 

05 November 2024 

TO: All Contracting Parties; and 
STACTIC Representatives 

Dear Colleagues, 

Subject: Meeting Dates – NAFO STACTIC Intersessional Meeting, 05–07 May 2025 

In consultation with the STACTIC Chair, Patrick Moran (United States of America), and the delegation 
of Norway, we are pleased to confirm that the NAFO STACTIC Intersessional Meeting will be held: 

• 05–07 May 2025 in Bergen, Norway.

Further details regarding the meeting venue, including general logistical information, will be 
transmitted to all Contracting Parties as it is received. The Secretariat will coordinate with the Chair 
to develop the draft provisional agenda, which will be transmitted to all Contracting Parties in due 
time.  

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Yours sincerely, 

Brynhildur Benediktsdóttir 
Executive Secretary 
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